
 

                                                     Date: 11/10/2023 

C20A (2023-24) 

To 

School Parents (Junior KG and Senior KG) 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from SVM! 

We would like to brief you about the upcoming Continuous and Comprehensive Evaluation 

for Term 1. The evaluation is scheduled from Monday, October 16, 2023 to Friday, October 

20, 2023. 

As you know, assessment is a crucial part of a high-quality early childhood program. 

Through assessments, we can observe a child to get information about what they know 

and what they can do. The aim of the assessment is to enable each child to reach their 

potential. We assess our learners informally on an ongoing basis. Apart from writing, we 

assess our learners through activities, classroom discussions, listening, reading, speaking 

activities, games, and many other ways. These assessments are conducted internally in a 

child-friendly way without putting any pressure on the learners. Hence, we don't share any 

syllabus or timetable with you. 

Kindly note a few important details given below: 

- We have made a slight change in the school timings for early years as the entire 

school will have assessments in the same period.  

- The learners will come to school at 9:30 a.m. and depart at 11:00 a.m. post their 

assessment.  

- The learners will have their snack break in school as usual.  

- The result declaration date (PTM) for Term 1 will be shared with you shortly. 
Please refer to the attached bus routes for transportation arrangements. 

As parents, your role is crucial in supporting your children during exams. Here are some 

tips to follow:  

- Be calm around your children.  

- Create a conducive learning environment.  

- Follow the regular self-study routine.  

- Let them play their favourite physical sport.  

- Let them have a balanced and healthy meal.  

- Ensure they get 10 hours of sleep.  

Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 

Yours Truly  

Monica Jaiswal  

Principal 

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir 

 


